
 

 

 

Nick Welch 

Patient Participation Group Member 

 

We are delighted to say that the Oakhill Medical Practice, Patient Participation Group 

(PPG) has reformed. The aim of the Group is to create a two-way constructive 

dialogue between ourselves (the patients) and the Practice.   

 

As the Group develops there will be information posted on the PPG notice board, and 

on the Practice web site.  However, to make it two-way there needs to be a channel 

for feed-back to the Practice. One way to facilitate this is to fill in the comment forms 

at reception, or attached to our notice board, and another is to write to me, care of the 

Practice, with your constructive comments.  I will collect your letters, collate them & 

raise your comments at the next meeting. Alternatively, you can email me: 

91.n.welch@googlemail.com 

 

The Practice wishes to ensure that every aspect of our experience at Oakhill Medical 

Practice is as good as possible – so please do let me know what you think is currently 

good as well as the issues you'd like to see addressed. 
 

 

 


